
 

 

Statement of Compliance 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We have received your inquiry into our products containing any of the targeted 
substances pursuant to the EPA’s Regulation of Persistent, Bioaccumulative, and 
Toxic Chemicals Under TSCA Section 6(h). 

We have reviewed our products and their materials against the EPA’s Agency’s final 
risk management rules to reduce exposure to persistent, bio accumulative and toxic 
chemicals (PBTs) requirements, and we find that we do not have any of the 
following substances in our products: 

o Priority 1: 

Phenol, isopropylated phosphate (PIP 3:1) (CASRN 68937-41-7) 

o Priority 2: 

Decabromodiphenylether (DecaBDE) (CASRN 1163-19-5 

2,4,6-Tris(tert-butyl)phenol (2,4,6-TTBP) (CASRN 732-26-3) 

Texachlorobutadiene (HCBD) (CASRN 87-68-3) 

Pentachlorothiophenol (PCTP) (CASRN 133-49-3) 

Since these substance are not contained in the raw materials and/or generated 
during production of our products, we would not expect these materials to be 
present.  We have not specifically run any analysis on our raw materials or end-
product to measure for these substances. 

This statement is based on the information provided by our suppliers and our best 
available knowledge.  It is not intended to substitute any testing you may need to 
conduct to determine the suitability of these products for a particular purpose, 
application or for a regulatory compliance requirement.   

Regards, 

 

Douglas Andrews 
Chief Operations Officer 
 


